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09/09/2024  08:58:422024/3540/P OBJ B A Abraham for 

the Belsize Society

For the Belsize Society: we object to the removal of the attractive olive tree from its prominent location on 

Fitzjohn's Avenue, where it is highly visible and makes a positive contribution to the streetscape and 

conservation area. We therefore disagree with the statement in 4.04 of the Planning and Design & Access 

Statement that "The proposed works will not have any negative impact on the Conservation Area." We request 

that the proposed alterations are amended so as to retain the olive tree.
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